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The rehearsals for the graduation ceremony are going well, the children are having lots of fun 
practicing their songs and dance moves.  
 
Tickets are available at the cost of £1.00 for family and friends who wish to come and watch the 
graduation on the 11th of July.  
 
Children will need to wear their school uniform for the Graduation and be at Sunbeams or 
Mayfield Main Hall if it is raining for 9.15am. Do not forget there will be no afternoon session for 
those pupils who are graduating unless your child is down for attending all day.  
 
We will be recording the Graduation morning the DVD will cost £5.00, if you would like a copy, 
please give your name to Mrs Plowman.  
 
After the graduation, refreshment will be available, the staff will hand over the children to the 
respective parents. We will only have a lunchtime provision for those children wo stay all day. 
Parents can stay till 12 o'clock if they wish or come back at 12 o'clock to collect your child.   
 
Sports day is Saturday the 12 of July from 10am. It is only for the children who are leaving to go 
into Year R. Children to wear shorts, T-shirt and pumps or trainers. If it is raining on that day, 
Sports day will be cancelled.  
 
If you have any spare clothes that belong to Sunbeams, can you return these please as we do 
not have any clothing to change the children into if they have a toilet accident. 
  
Last day of term 18th of July it is our fundraising event. It is our Teddy Bear picnic; do not forget 
school is closed on that day we open at 10am till 3pm. Best dressed Teddy wins a prize.  
 
For those children who are moving up into pre-school in September the open day is on Monday 
21st of July 10am till 12oclock.  
 
  
Mrs. Edwards, head of pre-school and nursery 
Best wishes 
Little Sunbeams 
 
Phone : 02392693432 ext. 3 or Mobile : 07807483755  
 
 
  


